


Mike Sladewski To: Faye Blondin cc: mdonofri, Jennifer Manviile
<mrsiladew@up.net>  Subject: KBIC 8-Hour Ozone Designation

01/17/03 08:26 AM

Hello Faye,

Based upon all available testing data, the Keweenaw Bay Indian Community recommends that all lands
under our jurisdiction be designated as an attainment region, in regards to the 8-hour ozone air quality
standard. Piease reply with any comments, questions, or concerns.

Thank You,
Mike Sladewski Phone: (906) 524-5757x14
Environmental Specialist Fax: (906) 524-5748

Keweenaw Bay Indian Community



